
2020 CAPED SCHOLARSHIPS 
The California Association for Postsecondary Education and Disability 

(CAPED) is pleased to announce scholarship opportunities for California 

college and university students.  

 

Applications will be accepted April 1st through August 15th. 

 

For eligibility requirements and to apply online, visit www.caped.io 

Questions? Contact: 
Caped.scholarship.committee@gmail.com 


